
 

  Updated: 9/8/20 12:29:00 PM 

Personal Prayer in the Sanctuary 
We are delighted that you are looking to come and pray in the Sanctuary at HP Pres. It is fitting 
that, even before we start gathering for worship in person, prayer should be the first thing we do.  
We truly believe that the primary reason for our church buildings is to be a “house of prayer”. 
 
However, as we are in unprecedented times and so we require that EVERYBODY who comes to 
pray signs up and agrees to the Safety practices, self-screening and disclaimer below. 

S a f e t y  P r a c t i c e s  
• Practice social distancing – maintain 6ft apart from non-family 

• Avoid physical contact with others 

• Wash/sanitize hands upon arrival and as needed. Avoid touching your face 

• Masks are required 
 

S E L F - S C R E E N I N G  
Have you: 

1. Been exposed or been in contact with anyone who has been diagnosed with Covid-19? 
2. Experienced any of the following symptoms in the last 24hrs: cough, shortness of breath, 

fever or chills, muscle pain, headache, sore throat, new loss of taste or smell? 
3. Travelled outside the continental USA within the last 2 weeks or have you been exposed 

to someone who has travelled outside continental USA? 
If you answered yes to any of these questions, we request that you DO NOT come to the 
church in the interest of safety to others. 
 

D i s c l a i m e r  
While no one can guarantee a completely safe environment or social event during this 
unprecedented pandemic, we are working hard to keep our community safe and we are asking 
you to partner with us in that mission. We want you to know that your health and safety is of the 
utmost importance to us. Participating in “Prayer in the Sanctuary” or accessing the facilities at 
Highland Park Presbyterian Church could increase the risk of contracting COVID-19. 


